Bible Memory Work

Every Friday your child will have to recite a Bible verse.
They will individually come to my desk and verbally recite
the verse. They will receive a grade each Friday for their
verse. We will practice their verse in class each day and I
would [ike your child to recite it to you at Aome at least once a
day.

Tests

Tests will be on the following schedule:

Monday: Writing Test

Tuesday: Math Test

Wednesday: Phonic Test (spelling words will be included
with phonic test)

Friday: Bible Verse Test

The tests will not start until we have completed a couple
of weeks of school. Your child does not need to study for the
math, writing, or phonics tests unless I tell you that your child
needs extra help. The Bible verse and spelling words will need
to be practiced at home. I will send home their tests in their
folders. You will need to sign their tests and send them back to
school the next day.




